

Greater Salem Caregivers

Winter Newsletter 2023





You are Welcome to a Reception for

CONNIE YOUNG

The New Director of the Greater Salem Caregivers

You are invited to join us!

Stop by for some great conversation, coffee and dessert with our new Executive Director, Connie Young. Find out what's in store for the Salem Caregivers in 2023.



WHEN:

Thursday January 26, 2023 2:00-4:00 PM SNOW DATE: January 27th 2:00-4:00 PM

WHERE:

Caregivers Community Room 44 Millville St. Salem, NH

Please RSVP by January 16th

603.898.2850 salemcaregivers@gmail.com



Contributors since the Fall Newsletter



James & Agnes Low

Ellen Cook

Brenda LeMay

Agnes Foye

Donna Mares

Berton & Marian Bernier

Joyce Trinchera

Sam & Ellen Aziz

Douglas & Kyoko Moore Charles & Eleanor Wheeler

Gail Berlinghieri

Marianne Genikos

David Parker

Marie Letteri

Joseph & Norma Sheehan

Glenn & Janet Lavallee

Lyn Higgins

Chanel & Josie Simard

Richard & Toni Heider

Nancy Fahey

Richard & Carol Casey

Fran Clougherty

Peter Sullivan

Bob & Joyce Peacock

Nancy Reid

Robert Rousseau

Mary Kiernan

Tim & Connie Barnes

Brenda McKenney

Town of Salem

Carol Halupowski

Karen Bartlett

Patrick & Linda Kreegan

Kay Panciocco

Joyce Augevich

Jean Haley

Liette Goyette

Joan Samataro

Helen Anderson

Linda Petteruti

Mary Keronski

Ruth E. Bourbeau

Elaine F. Orso

Virginia Framarini

Kathleen Ackroyd

Phyllis Rother

Howard & Linda Zidel

Kathleen & Edward Pratt

Rosalind Ryan

Assunto DiFranco

Estelle O'Donnell

Stephen & Sheila Riel Eric & Tracy Jahrling

Christopher &Leila Bacho

Grace Ryan

David & Melanie Costello

Ruth E. Marden

Jesse & Carolyn Lira

Henry & Lesley Karwacki

Josephine Fletcher

Jean Spring

Sally Sweet

Mary Brady

Chasers

Dick & Cathy O'Shaughnessy

Rockingham Co. Commission

Mike & Patti boutin



Rockingham County Commissioners



Town of Salem







2022 Gala



Greater Salem Caregivers Gala Celebration Searles Castle - Windham November 2, 2022

Sponsors
Kiwanis Club of Salem
Salem Council on Aging
Salem Lions Club
Salem Women's Club
Salem Coop Bank
Enterprise Bank
Knights of Columbus
Douglas & Johnson
Foy Insurance
Jill & Co Reality
Salem Democratic
Town Comm.
Isaiah 28



Raffle Donors
Camille Flaherty
NH Phil Orchestra
Searles Castle
Ralphies Restaurant
Salem Farmers Market
Scrub a Dub
Tuscan Kitchen
Klemm'S Mobil



Patti Drelick & Dick O



Hat's Off
to all our
Wonderful Volunteers



O'Shaughnessy Family



Salem Steppers

A Caregiver Greeting

2022 is coming to an end. We thank you for all you have done.

Many in Salem and Pelham owe you so much, for them you are number one

The rides you gave with kindness and care

For so many, you were always there

How much you did, the community knows, your thoughtfulness and charity clearly shows.

We wish you and your families good cheer, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!



Dear Caregivers,



My daughter and I would like to thank the Caregivers for making it possible for me to see my optometrist on Tuesday. That was "way beyond the call of duty"!

We do not have relatives in this area, so we depend on friends and when all else fails we call Caregivers,

May all of you at Caregivers be blessed for your wonderful service. What would we do without you?

Kay



A Big Thanks to the Caregivers!

During the Holiday Season the Caregivers reached out to Community:

The Caregivers collaborated with Michael's Restaurant to home deliver 75 Thanksgiving dinners.

The Caregivers collaborated with the Salem High School Culinary Arts Program to deliver 75 Christmas dinners.

The Caregivers collaborated with the Salem Christmas Fund to brighten the holidays of over 400 individuals, families and adults.

In Loving Memory

Edmund Cook
Freda Smith
Sarah Murray
Geraldine J. Berthiaume
Frank Kiernan
Stan Augevich
Anthony Petteruti
Herb Ackroyd

Kathleen Anne Altott Corrine Murphy Carol Rivard Jack Marden Ginny Lord Hoby Spring Paulette Russo O'Shaughnessy Family



Rest in Peace

Joan Samataro





Carol Rivard
Salem's Oldest Resident



Freda Smith

Salem High School and Salem Caregivers Distributing Christmas Dinners







Greater Salem Caregivers
PO Box 2316
Salem, NH 03079

Nonprofit Organization

U.S. Postage

55